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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Please note that the Municipality will be closing as from the 23rd 

December 2021(12h30) to 03rd January 2022. During this period 

there will be a skeletal staff to render essential services to the 

public. 

Normal operations of the Municipality will resume on the 04th 

January 2022. Those who want to be assisted with Proof of 

Residence documents must contact their respective Ward 

Councillors or collect them at Main Entrance gates in Burgersfort 

and Apel Regional Offices 

Best wishes for the festive season 

Ps. For any emergency please contact the following officials 

➢ Lekwadu MV 082 090 9341for traffic issues 

➢ Selahle HMS 072 333 1302 for disaster matters 

➢ Tolo KB 082 447 4596 for general enquiries 

Regards  

 

Phala NW 

Municipal Manager 

FETAKGOMO TUBATSE 

LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 


